
                                                                                                                                                                      

                                   

 

 

 

 

 
Torino, 18 February 2025 

 
Object: Nomination Committee – Clarification regarding Conflict of Interest Declaration Form 

 
Dear Mr Bloudek,  

As part of the ongoing nomination process, the IFSC Nomination Committee has reviewed your candidature dossier. During this 
review, we noted that you marked ‘True’ in response to a potential conflict of interest but did not provide an accompanying 
explanation (ref. Section 2, point 5 of the True or False statements in the attached Nomination Form).  In order to ensure the 
accuracy and completeness of the information provided, we kindly request clarification on this matter. 

Please provide details regarding the nature of the declared conflict of interest at your earliest convenience. This will allow the 
Nomination Committee to appropriately assess the disclosure in line with the nomination process requirements. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we appreciate your continued cooperation in the nomination process. 

With best regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PROT. 2025/NC/68 

Jan Bloudek 
Candidate for IFSC Vice President 

  

  

  

_____________________________ 

Dagmawit Girmay Berhane 
Chair of the Nomination Committee 


